Subject: Letter Opposing Hot Import Nights Event

From: Lorena Parker

Date: 05/19/2016 04:06 PM

To: joe.buscaino@lacity.org

CC: Jacob Haik <jacob.haik@lacity.org>, Sandra Ciaramitaro <sandra.ciaramitaro@Iacity.org>

The Honorable Councilmember Buscaino,

Please see the attached letter regarding our opposition to the Hot Import Nights event currently scheduled for September 24,
2016 in downtown San Pedro, according to their website.

http://hotimportnights.com/2016/01/2016-hin-tour-schedule/

> September 24th: Los Angeles, CA (Multiple Blocks of Downtown San Pedro) — Annual HIN Supershow

The San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance Board of Directors were unanimously opposed to the event as they believe it is not
appropriate for the downtown San Pedro Business Improvement District.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Lorena Parker

Executive Director

San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront

Business Improvement District

390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731

T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685

Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com



